
	
  
 
Dear ISEA13 participants, 
 
We want to thank you all for your participation and to make possible the success of this 
meeting. Below please find some useful information: 
 
1) IAGAʼs young scientists link is available at:  
http://jro-app.igp.gob.pe/isea/index.php?pag=program&pagint=young_scientists 
 
2) Pictures. You can visit our picture gallery at  
http://jro-app.igp.gob.pe/isea/index.php?pag=gallery 
If you want us to add your pictures, please send them to isea13@jro.igp.gob.pe or let us 
know where to get them. 
 
3) ISEA13 Certificates have been sent to participants that request them at 
isea13@jro.igp.gob.pe 
 
4) ISEA13 Special Issue. There will be a special issue on JASTP with papers presented 
at ISEA13. Those of you who wish to submit a paper for possible publication in this 
Special issue, are requested to send the probable title and abstract of your paper, and 
names of authors, to Archana Bhattacharyya <archana@iigs.iigm.res.in> and/or Clezio 
Denardin <clezio.denardin@inpe.br> 
 
5) ISEA13 Proceedings. The PDF version of the ISEA13 abstracts can be obtained at 
http://jro-app.igp.gob.pe/isea/trabajos/book.pdf 
 
6) JRO 50th anniversary picture gallery is available now: 
https://plus.google.com/photos/101665328349904859515/albums/572504343169159896
1?gpinv=AMIXal-
wf_pY3tHhNPJ1WcFdjjgxWJOKZqwc0doQWhFD56fVW8yk93DphiN_mxT_C5k5Khcpxq
P1c0lLUfCr7uDTX0ImCX15RO0r3yxe2FrJvU-ElpYJOlw&hl=en  
 
Thank you again, and see you in Ethiopia on 2015! 
 
 
ISEA13 Secretariat  
On behalf for the ISEA13 LOC 
 


